
 

THE ABILENE HOUSING AUTHORITY ANNOUNCES A PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Date:  December 7, 2018  

Time:  3:00 P.M. 

Place:  Earl W. Williams Community Room 4398 North 7th Street, Abilene TX 79603 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to obtain input from Public Housing residents in reference to the increase 

in the flat rents for Deegan residents based on 2019 Small Area Fair Market Rents.   

All residents are encouraged to attend this hearing.  A copy of the updated Flat Rent Amounts for 

Deegan Residents will be available for review on the Abilene Housing Authority website at 

abileneha.org.  This information is also available for review from 9:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. prior to the 

Public Hearing at the address below.  Persons can also submit written comments prior to the Public 

Hearing to the Abilene Housing Authority located at 4398 N. 7th, Abilene TX 79603.  For additional 

information contact Amy Pugh, Public Housing Manager at 325-676-6032.  Relay Services: 711 or 1-800 

RelayTX. 

Equal Housing Opportunity 


